
Comment from William Keeling 

Vehicle data , transmitted among vehicles, should be source anonymous. 
In other words, no personally identifiable data, should ever be created from the outset. This will 
ensure privacy and will also eliminate constitutional concerns and challenges in regard to data 
storage. 

 


